
                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 …the educational prism through which students realize meaning and purpose in their lives… 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
                                                                                                                                 
TO:          Members, Board of Education 

 Dr. Constance Collins, Superintendent 

 

FROM: Chris Jasculca  

 

RE: Strategic Plan Update 

 

DATE: April 27, 2010 

 

On December 15, 2009, the Board was provided with an update regarding what the district had accomplished in 

relation to the strategic plan in the months following the annual review on June 23, 2009. The Board was also 

given an update regarding the status of all the Specific End Results (SER) contained in the plan.  

 

While the Board did decide on December 15 to reduce the total number of reports about the strategic plan that 

are presented each year (switched from a quarterly report to once a trimester), it did request a brief update 

regarding the plan prior to the annual review in June 2010. The attached report has been created in response to 

that request and highlights what has been accomplished since the last report was presented to the Board on 

December 15, as well as information regarding upcoming activities related to the strategic plan.  

 

Attachments:   

 

 Update on progress made in achieving SERs during the past four months and information regarding 

upcoming activities related to the strategic plan 
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